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LAST MONTHS PROGRAM  

TRIBUTE TO OUTGOING PRESIDENT 

A special thank you to Richard 
Woodhouse our immediate past president 
for all of his hard work and contributions 
towards improving the Kansas City 
Woodturners club. The club presented 
Richard with a gift certificate for dinner 
for  him and his wife.  Thank you again 
Richard for all your work last year.     

Kevin Neelley gave part II of his program 
on segmenting.  Kevin’s work is 
absolutely gorgeous and his program 
very thorough.  Maybe we’ll see a few of 
our club members give it a try soon.   
   

 

FEBRUARY PROGRAM 

Sandy Moreno will be our 
demonstrator at the February 
meeting.  She will be showing the 
club the basics of “three legged bowl 
turning”.  Make sure and catch this 
one.  

 WOODWORKERS TOOL SHOW 

Chris Kunzle and Richard Woodhouse 
still could use a few volunteers for 
demonstrators at the booth.  You will 
need to be a AAW member  and 

 
   

Volunteers get in free.  The show runs Feb. 
15, 16, 17.   

JOHNSON COUNTY MUSEUM 

Alex Garcia and Richard Woodhouse are 
working on the Johnson County Musuem 
project.  If interested in demonstrating or 
exhibiting your work at the museum please 
contact one of them for more information.  
The exhibit will run from April 20 – June 15.  
   

SET –UP AND CLEAN-UP  

Any volunteers? No one on the list.  Could 
some of our members stay just a few 
minutes extra and help clean up?  
__________________________________  

Note: If any of the volunteers are unable to 
provide for what he/she signed up for, it is 
his./her responsibility to find another 
member to take his/her place. Thank you for 
adhering to this rule.  
 __________________________________  

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS  

The club had 9 visitors and 6 new 
members at the January meeting.  Thank 
you all for coming and hope to see you 
in February. 



need to be a AAW member  and 
willing  to do a 45-60 min. shift.   
Booth staff is also needed to talk 
about our club to visitors.  Please call 
Chris or Richard if interested.  
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Advertisers  

Paxton 
Woodcrafters Store  
6311 St. John St.  
Kansas City ,   
Mo. 64123  
816-483-0659  
Largest selection of turning 
blocks in the area. 10% 
discount   
To all club members  

Woodcraft Supply 
Corp.  
8645 Bluejacket Rd.  
Lenexa, KS 66214  
(913) 599-2800  

Craft Supplies  
1287 E. 1120 South  
Provo, UT 84606  
1-800-551-8876  

Overland Tool Inc.  
7905 Neiman Rd.  
Lenexa, KS 66214  
(913) 599-4044  

Farris Machinery  
1106 Valley Ridge Drive 
Grain Valley, MO 64029 
(816) 229-3055   
We feature:  
Tormek Sharpening System  
Robert Sorby tools OneWay 
lathes,   Chucks & 
Sharpening Equipment  
Join us for our Turning 
Point Workshops   

Turn About Wood  
5226 N.E. Chouteau Trfy 
Kansas City, Mo. 64119   
(816)587-3195  
Open til 7pm, Tues-Fri  
Open til 5pm Saturday  
Professional Turning Inst  
*Crown *Sorby *OneWay  
Exotic & Domestic 
hardwoods  
Woodturners Art Gallery,  
Books & Much More  
(East side of Antioch 
Center)  
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WEB SITE 

Lost your last newsletter? You can find it 
on the web.  www.kcwoodturners.org  
   

 

SHOW AND TELL 

 Anthony Harris has been traveling 
and bringing back some very 
interesting wood to turn.  Threaded 
boxes, from Pau Lou, Dort Quilla, and 
Baloka.  Oak /Hackberry and Cherry 
boxes made an interesting show and 
tell. The big walnut ball  sure made a 
hit.  Did anyone see if Anthony 
carried or rolled it out of the room? 
Thank you Anthony.  

Roger Lambie turned a very unusal 
bowl out of Walnut Root Burl, it was 
a beautiful wood, finished with 
Behlen, and nicely turned.  

 Merle Schneck  was a little 
“buggy”.  Using buggy Bradford Pear, 
and wormy Elm, he turned some 
interesting pieces.    

Russ Blaser’s mystery wood was also 
“buggy”, he finished his hollow form 
with Deft.  Nice work.  

Bob Davis’ natural edge was given to 
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Merle Schneck showed us his first 
attempt at a finial box.  He lost it 3 or 4 
times the first time, the second attempt 
was better, the lid fit and it sounded 
good, but it cracked… but third 
attempt?  He didn’t give up, then oops, 
parted through the bottom.  Attempt 
four, we will wait with anticipation.  

Marty Yates, a new member, showed 
a very nice segmented bowl.  A very 
good looking piece for his very first 
segmented project.   

Kevin Neelley brought in some of his 
pieces to show the techniques of 
segmenting.  Kevin has been doing it 
for around 10 years, and it shows.  
Very nice projects.  If I have forgotten 
anyone, please accept my apologies.  
   

SATURDAY WORKSHOP  

On the fourth Saturday of each month 
from 8:30 am to noon to at 
Consolidated Lumber you can use the 
club’s lathes to improve your turning 
skills.  Knowledgeable club members 
will be available to answer your 
questions and assist you in learning 
new work methods.  
   

SEE YOU AT THE MEETING! 

 



Center)  
Club Discounts  
E-mail: 
turnaboutwood@aol.com  
Website  
http://www.  
turnaboutwood.com 
  

Don Gruis for re-hab.  

Alex Garcia showed  the club a great 
looking segmented project.  The bowl 
was his first segmented piece and he 
used  Pecan and Bloodwood.   

 


